
16-0253-GA-BTX 

Dear Ohio Power Siting Board, 

As a resident of Hamilton County In Cincinnati, Ohio and a resident of the neighborhood of Pleasant 

Ridge, i am writing to voice my concerns regarding the Duke Energy proposal for a high pressure natural 

gas pipeline that would run through my and nearby communities, the Central Corridor Pipeline Case 16-

0253-GA-BTX). I am opposed to the pipeline for several reasons: 

1. The pipeline would run through densely populated areas comprised of neighborhoods, schools, 
businesses, daycare centers, churches and businesses. 

2. The pipeline would be dangerous, as shown by other similar pipelines in the past. 
3. The presence of the danger would decrease my property value and quality of life. 
4. The pipeline would damage the environmental integrity of the land and an accident would 

potentially cause extensive damage. 

It is not just pipeline development in my neighborhood that I oppose - it is the routing of the 

pipeline through ANY residential area that is very inappropriate. Each of the routes proposed by 

Duke Energy for the Central Corridor Extension Pipeline poses a danger to residential areas. 

Customer safety should be taken more into account. An accident in such densely populated areas as 

the proposed sites could inflict life altering injuries or death on many, many people. Duke Energy 

should chose a pipeline site that is not densely populated and is non-residential. 

Please do not approve the proposed sites. Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Donita Parrish 

5918 Beacraft Avenue 

Cincinnati, Ohio 45213 
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